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DOMESTIC                                                 500 g

C-I-L

MOTHER EARTH(R)

ROTENONE GARDEN INSECT DUST

MOTHER EARTH (TM)

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: ROTENONE 1%

REG. No. 3141 P.C.P. ACT

NU-GRO CORPORATION
10 Craig St.

Brantford, ON N3R 7J1

Made in CANADA

DIRECTIONS

For best results, apply a thin, uniform coating on both sides of
the foliage when insects appear.  Dust when air is calm.  Repeat
as needed right up to one day before harvest time for all crops.
500 g will cover 130 metres of row.

Use on all vegetables including Potatoes, Beets, Tomatoes,
Rhubarb,  Cabbages, Cauliflower, Broccoli, Turnips and Radishes. 
Effective against Aphids, Potato Beetles, Leafhoppers, Cabbage
worms, Corn  borers and Beetles.  

It kills both chewing and sucking insects on vegetables, vine
crops  and flowers but leaves no residue which is poisonous or
dangerous to humans or warm blooded animals if crops are
harvested one day  after treatment.  Garden Insect Dust may be
applied from the shaker-top package or may be used in other types
of dusters.

FIRST AID: If on skin, wash thoroughly with soap and water.   If
in eyes, flush with water for 5 to 10 minutes and obtain medical
attention.   If swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.



PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhaling of
dust.  Wash thoroughly after use.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Dispose of empty
container with  household garbage.

STORAGE: Rotenone insecticides are subject to rapid deterioration
in the presence of excessive heat, strong light, moisture and/or
free alkali.  Avoid storing near steam pipes and radiators.  Keep
container tightly closed.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out in the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

This package is sold by weight, not by volume.  It contains full 
net weight, not by volume.  It contains full net weight
indicated.  Settling will occur during shipping and  handling.

C-I-L and Atox are trademarks of ICI Canada Inc. 

NU-GRO Corporation is a Registered User. 

Mother Earth(R) is a registered trademark of NU-GRO Corporation.

82047 0892

GUARANTEE: rotenone..............1%
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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